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Dear Parents, 
Grandparents Day 
Next week we will be celebrating Catholic Schools Week. This year’s theme is “Walking 
Together in Faith and Love”. We have asked Fr. Joe to join us for his last prayer service in the 
school, next Thursday, 26th January at 12.30pm. We would like to invite all grandparents and 
parents to come and join us for this occasion.  
Credit Union Art Competition 
Mrs. Collins’ Class were delighted to welcome back St. Ailbe’s Credit Union Representatives 
to the school on Wednesday to receive their prizes for winning the Chapter round of the 
Credit Union Art Competition. Their piece, which is included in this year’s St. Ailbe’s Credit 
Union Calendar is now going forward to the National Competition. We wish them the best of 
luck and are very proud of their achievement! The class have decided to spend their winnings 
on a day out to Limerick on the Community Bus.  
Peace Proms 2023 
Third – Sixth Class will perform in the Peace Proms Concert in U.L. on Sunday, 29th January at 
7pm. Children are asked to wear plain white t-shirts and dark trousers, school pants/tracksuit 
pants are fine. Teachers will meet the choir at the entrance to U.L. at 4.30pm, please note the 
change of time as advised by Peace Proms. Children are asked to bring a snack and drink for 
after the rehearsal. Please make sure the snack does not contain nuts. Teachers will supervise 
the children until the end of the concert when you can collect your child at the running track 
at the side of the hall. The concert will run for approximately 2 and a half hours including 
interval.  
G.A.A. Coaching 
Hurling with Patrick Finn will commence on Tuesday, January 31st. Please bring a hurley and 
helmet if your child has them.  
School Phones 
Both the school landline and mobile are back working should you need them. 
Yours sincerely,  
Sarah Jones.  
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